
 

TOWN OF WEST STOCKBRIDGE 
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 
 
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
The West Stockbridge Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a Public 
hearing on Thursday November 30 at 6PM at the Town Hall 21 
State Line Rd. The applicant, David Lanoue/David E. Lanoue Inc., 
is appealing the decision of the Town Building Inspector under 
Section 7.1.2 of the Zoning Bylaws. This appeal is for the 
rejection of a guest house renovation permit located at 51  
Maple Hill Rd. The application and all supporting documents are 
available at the Town Offices during regular business hours. Any 
person interested or wishing to be heard is invited to attend the 
hearing. 
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